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January 22, 2021 

 

Jim Stover, P.E. 

J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 

2352 North 7th Street, Unit B 

Grand Junction, CO  81501 

 

Re: North Thompson Creek Mine, Permit C-1981-025  

Review of 2020 Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for Third and Fourth Quarters 

 

Dear Mr. Stover: 

 

The Division received the DMRs for the North Thompson Creek Mine for the final six months of 2020.  

This includes the third and fourth quarter reports.  Per the reports, for all six months there was no 

discharge.  

 

The Division finds no issues to address.  If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 720.601.2276.  

 

 

Regards, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Minrec, Inc.   
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